From: Barb Thees

To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul

Subject: In Support of Waldmann Oktoberfest
Date: Friday, September 8, 2023 1:55:14 PM
Hello,

I am writing in support of the sound level variance for Waldmann Oktoberfest, for which I
recently received a hearing notification letter in the mail. We love having them as a neighbor
and appreciate the festivities they host!

Best,

Barb Thees
232 Goodrich Ave., St. Paul
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